Please read through the following information to

help with your transaction:

Get a call or email telling you that you need to pay a bill, fine or
fee with bitcoin? It is a SCAM. Utilities, jails and government
agencies do not ask for payment in bitcoin, scammers do.

Once you send bitcoin to another person you cannot get your
money back. Be wary of new online “friends” who ask you to
help them by sending bitcoin.

Report suspicious requests to the FBI’s Internet Crime Complaint
Center (www.ic3.gov).

Questions or concerns about fraud? Please contact 1“'

Scam Squad, a task force run by the Cuyahoga ‘ S UAD
County Department of Consumer Affairs, to speak \\’v

with an investigator.

216-443-SCAM(7226)




